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November 19, 2009
Doris McCarter

Director, Service Monitoring and Enforcement Department

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re:  Case No. 09-795-EL-ESS

Dear Director McCarter:

Please find attached a copy of Columbus Southern Power Company’s and Ohio Power Company’s updated program for maintenance, repair, and inspection of transmission and distribution lines as required by 4901:1-10-27(E).  

As you know the Companies previously filed a plan update on September 11, 2009.  The Commission then approved the Companies request to stay the 45 day automatic approval process contemplated by the rule on October 22, 2009 for updates to the filing.  Those updates are in this filing and the administrative clock can now start again.  

Please feel free to contact me if there are any questions.

Sincerely,

/s/Matthew J. Satterwhite



Matthew J. Satterwhite, Legal Counsel
Attachment
